
March 9, 1962

My Committee considered in fiscal year 1961, a request
for funds for expansion of Public Health Service environmental

of the Public Health Service, particularly as it related its
several environmental programs, had a specific recommendation
for a unified national environmental health program. These
recommendations included provision for the Environmental
Health Center.



i Hk lt
h

HE
E i Hyadvisory group ef sistem experts, headed by the eminent

De. Paul Gross, President of the American Association for the

Advancement of Science, recommended @ National Environmental
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